
Internet & Computer Use Policy 

Internet access enables the E. C. Scranton Memorial Library to enhance its information services 

beyond the scope of traditional collections and resources. 

The Internet is a vast and unregulated global information network that enables library users to 

access ideas, information, images and text beyond the Library’s collection, mission, selection 

criteria and collection development policies. The Library does not control the information 

accessible through the Internet and does not accept responsibility for its content. 

Computers are located in the adult and children’s areas and shared by library users of all 

backgrounds and sensibilities. Individuals are expected to be considerate of others when 

accessing potentially offensive information and images. The area surrounding the workstations 

is “public space,” and computer users are subject to the library’s general rules regarding 

appropriate behavior in the library. To encourage a safe and appropriate environment for all 

users, internet filters may be employed on library computers.  

Computers in the Children’s Room are to be used only by children or adults who are 

accompanying a child. Restriction of a child’s access to, and use of, the Internet is the 

responsibility of the parent or legal guardian.  

Library staff reserves the right to enforce time limits for users to ensure that fair use of the 

public computers is available to all. The fee for printing is posted at several locations in the 

Library. 

Computer privileges and/or library privileges may be suspended for misuse, abuse, or illegal use 

of the Internet, behavior which is disruptive to the operation of the library and/or the quiet 

enjoyment of the library by others, or because of other violations of this policy. 
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